## **Box Tops Really Count!**

Dear Parents,

As we begin a new school year, we are once again collecting General Mills Box Tops for our school! Each Box Top that you clip from hundreds of favorite products earns 10 cents for our school. Last year, we collected over \$1500.00 which Carson used to purchase a new flat screen TV, a DVD player, classroom calculators, and other great equipment.

This year, to help facilitate our parent volunteers who run this program, we are asking for a little more help with collecting the Box Tops. First, we ask that you **trim completely** around the Box Tops when cutting them out. We are also asking that you send them in groups of 25 **only** in a sealed baggie or envelope with one of the following **labels** completed and included in the baggie. This will really help expedite counting and organizing the Box Tops for mailing. Your help with this program is amazing and continues to benefit our students year long. Thank you for your support with the Box Top Program. For more information on clipping Box Tops, ways to earn extra points and participating products, please visit:

http://www.boxtops4education.com/

200501717777770018005D1008E0011011100111	
Name_	Name
Home Room #	Home Room #
School	School
circle amount enclosed:	circle amount enclosed:
25 50 75 100	25 50 75 100
NameHome Room #School	Name Home Room # School
circle amount enclosed:	circle amount enclosed:
25 50 75 100	25 50 75 100
Name	Name
Home Room #	Home Room #
School	School
circle amount enclosed:	circle amount enclosed:
25 50 75 100	25 50 75 100
Name	Name
Home Room #	Home Room #
School	School
circle amount enclosed:	circle amount enclosed:
25 50 75 100	25 50 75 100
Name	Name
Home Room #	Home Room #
School	School
circle amount enclosed:	circle amount enclosed:
25 50 75 100	25 50 75 100